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21 June 2010 
 
RETIRMENT OF NON EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
 
Mirvac Group (“Mirvac”) [ASX: MGR] wishes to advise that Paul Biancardi, a Non-Executive Director, has 
retired from the Mirvac Board. 
 
The Mirvac Board thanks Paul for his significant and valuable contribution to the Group over the last ten 
years, including as Deputy Chairman of the Board and Chairman of the Audit, Risk and Compliance 
Committee.   
 
James Millar, the former CEO of Ernst & Young, replaces Paul Biancardi as Chairman of the Audit, Risk and 
Compliance Committee.  
 

 

 

For further information please contact: 

  
Investor Enquires: 
Adam Crowe 
Group General Manager, External Relations 
+61 2 9080 8652 

 

 


